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16/11/2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

GCSE Certificate Presentation Evening 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 07:00 - 08:30pm 

 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you and your son to the GCSE Certificate Presentation Evening. This 

presentation evening is a celebration of the success of your son’s year group and an opportunity for 

your son to collect his GCSE certificates. Refreshments will be available after the presentations have 

taken place. The dress code for this occasion will be smart causal i.e. no ties required but shirt and 

smart trousers (no jeans).  

 

Please indicate the number of seats required by booking through Little Box Office. Due to capacity, we 

will initially restrict each family to one student and one adult ticket. If more tickets become available 

we will be in contact with those who have already signed up for the evening.  

 

We also extend this invitation to anyone who left RGS last August and look forward to welcoming 

those students and their parents back to RGS for this occasion.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me (JEC@rgshw.com). 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

J Chitham-Mosley  

Head of Year 12 
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